
   

                                                               

               

 
 

 
 
10 January 2023 
 
Dear Parent/carer 
 
This letter is being sent on behalf of Katherine Radcliffe.  
 
As you know, Katherine from the Mental Health Support Team in Schools was in Fletcher class 
before Christmas, delivering the ‘Learning to Love Your Dragons’ programme.  We hope that this 
is helping your child with their emotional regulation, focus and self soothing strategies, among other 
things. 
 
We would like to welcome all Fletcher parents/carer into school on Thursday 19th January 2023 
from 2 - 2.45pm to learn more about the Dragons and for the children to share some of their 
learning now that the 8 week programme has finished. We hope that you will also find the simple 
ideas behind the red, blue and green Dragons useful at home. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on the 19 January. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Sharon Carrigan 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ----- 
 
Please tick and return this slip to the school office as soon as possible: 
 
Name of Student……………………….. 
 
 
I/we will be attending the above event 
 
I/we will not be attending the above event 
 
 
 


